                                         Westside Homeowners Association	
                                                     January 21, 2017	

The January 8, 2017 meeting was cancelled due to snow.
[bookmark: _GoBack]The meeting was called to order by Mark Anselman, President.
Those present were Kim Anselman, Susan Wilson, Elaine Popham.
The minutes of October 8, 2016 were read and approved.
New business was discussed about installing a no parking signs at the dumpsters.
A walk through was performed by Kim Anselman and Cara Grahek.  The same homes that needed attention to building and front yard had not completed the improvements.
A discussion was held regarding the HOA do the necessary repairs and yard work and sent the occupants a bill for the work.
Mark stressed the importance of locking your cars and not leaving valuables in sight, maybe you could put the items in the trunk.
It was suggested that a treasurer report be prepared and given out at the meetings.  Mark said he would have Kristy do a report for each meeting.
Our next meeting will be April 22, 2017 at Ingles.
                                        








